
NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF MEETING 

CITY OF HIGHLAND 

PARKS & RECREATION ADVISORY COMMISSION 

 

The meeting of the City of Highland Parks and Recreation Advisory Commission 

scheduled for May 19, 2020, has been cancelled due to the COVID-19 response. 

 

The next regular meeting of the Parks and Recreation Advisory Commission is 

scheduled for Tuesday, July 21, 2020.   

 


